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Mr. President,
Let me welcome the distinguished delegation of Sweden to the UPR Working Group and thank them for the presentation of the National Report.

The Republic of Moldova commends Sweden for its remarkable record in the field of promotion and protection of human rights.
We welcome the adoption of the Strategy to strengthen the rights of the child and the initiatives to disseminate it at the local and regional levels. 
We also positively note the measures taken to improve reception of unaccompanied children in the municipalities. In this context, we would be interested to learn more about the findings of the Interim Report of the Committee of inquiry on compulsory residential care for children and adolescents recommending the introduction of a new form of care home for unaccompanied children.
Furthermore, we acknowledge the successful implementation of the second National Human Rights Action Plan and its independent evaluation, which constituted a model for many countries. 
From this perspective and following our recommendation made in the previous UPR cycle, we recommend Sweden to consider developing a third Action Plan on Human Rights and continue sharing its experience with regard to systematic human rights implementation.
I thank you, Mr. President. 

